
 

 
 

SAC Meeting Minutes September 19, 2018 
Cafeteria 5:30pm 

 
 

 
1. Introduction of new staff members 
Mrs. Christina Rodriguez, Assistant Principal, welcomed teachers and 
parents. She introduced the following new staff members: 5th grade teacher 
Heather Hendrix. Mrs. Hendrix says she’s from Kentucky. Her past 
experience in teaching is in Kindergarten and first grade. She says she is 
very excited to be here and to work with our students and families. 
 
2. Tech Issues 
The District experienced tech issues in the past week due to a virus. Some 
teachers use Class Dojo and were able to communicate with parents 
through the Dojo app while our computer system was down. 
 
3. Progress Reports 
Progress reports will go home on Friday, September 21st.  
 
4. Construction update  
Mr. Unke, Principal, gave a brief construction update. Construction is in 
full swing and going as planned so far. 
 
5. Picture Day: New Routine this year 
Mrs. Rodriguez explained that school pictures are coming up. 
Pre-K-2nd grade will take pictures on Monday, September 24th and 3rd-5th 
grade will take pictures on Tuesday, September 25th 
 



6. Early Release Dates 
September 25th-District Early Release for PD 
October 31st-Parent Conferences 
November 7th- District Early Release for PD 
December 21st- District Early Release 
January 29th-Parent Conferences 
February 27th- District Early Release for PD 
April 10th-Parent Conferences 
May 31st-Last Day of School 
 
7. Communication: Facebook , Website, Marquee, Phone calls 
Mrs. Rodriguez explained that all communication from the school 
regarding upcoming events and information will be pushed out in the form 
of a phone call, through our school website, the marquee and/or via 
Facebook. 
 
Meeting adjourned 6:00 pm 
 
 
 
 
 


